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Village Green Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 21st November 2018
(postponed from the 14th November)
at 8.00pm in the Hare & Hounds

Minutes

1. Present: Wayne Thomas (Chair), Cllr. Alan Williams(Treasurer), Cllr. Phil Heath, Ron Lucas, Brenda Marshall, Dave Pye and Jon Scutt.

2. Apologies: Lisa Gray(Secretary)

3. Minutes of the 5th September 2018 
The minutes of the 5th of September 2018 were accepted as correct and signed by the chairman.
4. Maintenance
The main gate needs to be repaired by welding .Dave Pye has agreed to do this. The lock on the main gate needs to be placed upright so it can easily be locked. Ron Lucas will try to make the hole deeper to make this easier.
The path has had weed killer put on it and will be left until the spring to be burnt. More weed killer will be provided by Dave Pye.
The Bonfire was very successful and burnt down very well. We will need to search for metal pieces and spread the ash in the near future. Ron Lucas to coordinate a team when this has to be done.

5. Use of the Village Green for parking
A sign on the gate needs to be produced about parking and responsibility. Wayne Thomas to print the sign and Jon Scutt to laminate it. Wayne Thomas to send e mails to people who request permission to use the field to park. This will state that they are responsible for the opening and locking of the gate. They also are responsible for the parking of cars and any damage to the field. We accept no responsibility. People who request will be asked to give a voluntary contribution to the Village Green funds. 


6. Volunteer Proforma
Martin Timmis to produce a proforma for volunteers to sign.

7. Finance
This remains healthy. See report below:

Finance Report – For the period 5th September to 21st November 2018 

Balance brought forward from 05/09/18	£5,378.82

Income since 05/09/18				£261.00
Comprising: 
Friends of the Green - £211.00
Donation from Resident - £50.00

Expenditure since 05/09/18			£110.00
Comprising: 
Lawn Mower Insurance - £110.00

Balance as at 21/11/18				£5,529.82
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8. AOB
Two requests for parking have been made for New Years Eve 2018 and Saturday 18th May to Tuesday 21st of May 2019.  Wayne Thomas to liaise by email with those who requested permission.

The committee has been asked to respond to comments/requests made by residents on the Parish Plan questionnaire when it is published.

9. Next meeting:
Wednesday 13th March 2019, a week before the Parish Council meeting.
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